
Year 5 and 6 House Swimming 
 
It was wonderful to see our Year 5 and 6 pupils taking part in the House Swimming Gala last 
Tuesday.  It got off to a great start in the House shuttle relay, with the lead changing several 
times.  It was rather close going into the final length, with three houses in contention, but it 
finished Latham 1st, Newton 2nd, Chaucer 3rd and Bentley 4th.  Well done to all of those who 
took part, it was great to see everybody supporting and encouraging each other.  The final 
result was: 
 
1st Latham 
2nd Chaucer 
3rd Newton 
4th Bentley 
 
Next term, Year 7 and 8 will have their House swimming, and when the scores are added 
together we will have an overall House swimming winner.  We shall look forward to that.  
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